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City Council Bill #17-0045/Naming an Unnamed 15-foot M E M 0
Lane, Located in the Vicinity of William Street and
Beechwood Avenue, Unity Lane

DATE

The Honorable President and May 1, 2017
Members of the City Council

City Hall, Room 400

100 North Holliday Street

The Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation staff is in receipt of City
Council Bill #17-0045, for the purpose of naming an unnamed 15-foot lane, located in the
vicinity of William Street and Beechwood Avenue in the Franklintown community and
measuring approximately 315 feet east of William street intersection and approximately 120
feet west of the William Street intersection, Unity Lane.

This item has been scheduled for a committee hearing before the Commission for Historical
and Architectural Preservation will be able to review it and provide a recommendation to the
committee. CHAP staff advises a recommendation of approval of City Council Bill #17-0045
because no historic structures will be impacted.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-984-
2728.

CC:
Kyron Banks
Sheila Wyche



